

for the ...

RECORD

April 2015 Vol. 2 No. 4

PRIVATE COLLEGES AND UNIVERSITIES MEETING

IN THIS ISSUE:	ı	N	ı,	= =		7		-35	9
				 			_	-	•

Private Colleges	
Meeting	.pg.1
	•

Summer Workshops.....pg.1

LAC Update.....pg.2

College Credit
Plus.....pg.2

Who Else is Talking?....pg.2

We are on Social Media!



Like us on Facebook

Follow us on twitter

DON'T FORGET!

The OACRAO dinner in Baltimore will be April 14th at 7PM at Chiapparelli's

Keep up with #AACRAO15 on Twitter By: Lorinda Rausch

Assistant for Academic Affairs, Methodist Theological School in Ohio

On Friday, March 27th the Methodist Theological School in Ohio (MTSO) hosted the annual meeting of Ohio Private Colleges and University Registrars. Thirty-five individuals were in attendance, representing 21 colleges and universities. Discussion topics for the day included utilizing new technologies and implementing new systems, questions about reporting, residency requirements and transfer credits, retention efforts, degree audit processes, communication strategies and many more.



Cheryl Gloege encouraged everyone to keep networking and plan to attend the Fall OACRAO conference at Maumee Bay. Lunch was catered by City BBQ (see photo by Sue Lamphere), compliments of MTSO's advancement team. Thank you to everyone who participated!

SAVE THE DATE FOR SUMMER WORKSHOPS

By: Beth DaLonzo, Vice President Workshops

Senior Director of Admission and Student Financial Services, Muskingum University Mark your calendars and spread the word, there will be two informative and interesting workshops for you this summer.

The **Annual Residency Workshop** will be held Friday, June 26, 2015 from 9:30 – 3:00 at The Ohio State University. A panel of experts including a representative from the Ohio Board of Regents will be there to share their knowledge with you and answer your questions. Look forward to our **Support Staff Workshop** on Friday, July 31, 2015. Hosted on Ohio State's campus from 9:30 – 3:00 this workshop will include sessions on Social Media, Dealing with Difficult People and more.

Watch for more information and details on both these events in your monthly newsletter as well as on the listserv. See you then!

Co-Editor Team

Whitney Ellwood, The Ohio State University (ellwood.26@osu.edu)
Mollie Miller, Union Institute & University (mollie.miller@myunion.edu)

WANTED: Who has a beautiful campus or just an eye for photography? Share your campus beauty shots with us! Submit photos to any co-editor for future newsletters.

LEADING THE WAY AT MAUMEE BAY

We're six months away from our next OACRAO Conference! The Local Arrangements Committee met at the conference site, Maumee Bay State Park, on March 13th to begin piecing together all of the details in order to provide you with the best experience possible. The dates for the conference this year are October 7-9, 2015 – so mark your calendars now!

Conference registration will open on June 1st, which we hope is helpful to those who might need to split registrations between fiscal years. We are excited to work with such a great group of people this year and are looking forward to helping plan a conference that provides opportunities for learning, networking – and some fun! Stay tuned for addition conference details along the way. If you have any questions, feel free to contact Cheryl Gloege or Steven Mentz.



COLLEGE CREDIT PLUS (CCP) TO DEBUT FALL 2015

You have likely heard of College Credit Plus so we are here to help you with the details. College Credit Plus (CCP) replaces PSEO and post-secondary options formerly available to high school students. Some of the main features of CCP are:

- Students can begin taking college courses as early as 7th grade
- College credit can apply toward high school graduation requirements
- College courses can be offered in high schools or taken online
- High schools will have "pathways" that students may follow leading to 15 or 30 credit hours

Colleges are to use their standard admission criteria for participation in the program regardless of student age. Colleges also must issue a pre-term notice of admission, a confirmation of course enrollment and information on how CCP students can complete standard course evaluations. In addition, all CCP students must be assigned (and meet with) an academic advisor.



For more info, check out the Ohio Board of Regents websites: for students and parents and for college administrators

WHO ELSE IS TALKING?

Click on the picture of the publication below to be redirected to the article on the latest happenings in Ohio and around the country that affect what we do every day.

Build Ohio's Future in the Classroom, Not with Tax Cuts



One of America's Great Newspapers

Income Share Agreements, and Their Role in Making Higher Education More Affordable

